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We aré in receipt of your claim for property damages in the amount of $3450.00 that
resulted from a police force entry at 2800 N. 46th Street on March 23, 2019.

We have conducted and concluded our investigation of this matter. Our investigation
revealed that on the night of March 23, 2019, Milwaukee Police Department (MPD) was
notified of shots being fired in the vicinity of North 46th Street and West Hadley Street.
Upon arriving at the location, MPD Officers observed that the address of 2800 N. 46th
Street was struck by a bullet, striking the living room window.

MPD officers, following standard procedures, forced entry into the residence to perform
a welfare check on possible citizens being struck by gunfire. The welfare check
revealed that the residence was unoccupied and that a bullet went through a front
window of the living room and exited through a rear window of the living room, exiting
the residence.

Our investigation concluded that MPD officers conducted themselves according to
standard procedures in conducting a welfare check for possible injuries in a residence
that was struck by gunfire. Therefore, the City of Milwaukee bears no liability for the
damages incurred from the force entry conducted by MPD officers at 2800 N. 46th
Street on March 23, 2019.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a written statement

requesting a hearing within 21 days of the postmarked date of this letter to the
Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202.
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Please include a photocopy of this letter’s envelope, showing the postmark, and retain
the original in the event further prootf is needed.

Very truly yours,
e -/-—7
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